Transcript:

Evan: Hi, my name is Evan Chisholm, and I'm a senior here at Judge, Im thankful for my teachers, during my sophomore and junior years. My new media class went with Dr. Sloan to the media convention at Salt Lake Community College and we ate lunch there. And it was just really fun. The teachers get to know you as a student here at Judge because we have such a low student-teacher ratio. It allows them to know you more as an individual than just another pupil. I just want to say thank you to all the teachers I've ever had and all the teachers that I didn't have that I still know. Thank you for making my four years at Judge worthwhile

Will: my name is Will Trentman. I'm a sophomore at Judge Memorial, I would say I'm probably most thankful for the teachers because of the education they provide me. My freshman year a super fun memory that I had with the teacher was when my AP Human Geo teacher Dr. Essen. Used to take our class out on breaks every class, we used to go outside and throw around the football and sometimes he would come join us kicking the soccer ball and that was pretty fun to just get to know Dr. Esson in that way I would say one of the biggest things about going to Judge is the teachers will be able to do a lot more one on one stuff because of the smaller class size and so you can get a lot more extra help whether it's math or English or anything that you kind of struggle with the teachers are able to give a little more extra help.